
Johnson Controls  

30 Thomas Drive 

Westbrook, ME 04092 

 

 

 
 
June 10 2020 
 
Craig 
 
RE: Flatbread 
       72 Commercial St. 
       Portland, ME   
 
 
Dear Matt Schweier, 
 
  This letter is to confirm that the fire sprinklers in the above referenced property has been installed 
and is in compliance in accordance with NFPA 13 and the States Fire Marshal’s office. The system 
has been tested and is in service 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Very Truly Yours, 
 

 
 

 
Russ Morton 
Sprinkler Service Sales 
  


